
  

 

TEFAF NEW YORK 2020 CANCELED - DIGITAL INITIATIVE 
UNDERWAY  

(New York) July 17, 2020 – TEFAF New York 2020, postponed from spring 
to fall, is now officially canceled. These past few months TEFAF has been 
working hard to plan a socially distanced fair for the fall, taking into 
account the many protocols that would allow the fair to open a safe and 
successful event. We have concluded that, despite our efforts, it will not 
be possible to host TEFAF New York 2020. 

Sofie Scheerlinck, Managing Director, said: “as much as we had hoped to 
physically welcome our exhibitors, visitors, sponsors, vetters and 
partners to the Park Avenue Armory in October, the uncertainties 
surrounding health and safety, the limitations on occupancy in the 
building, the cancelation of the vernissage,	restrictions on	international 
travel, and New York City’s strict reopening plan have led us to believe 
that proceeding with this fair is not in the best interests of the TEFAF 
community.”  

TEFAF New York is committed to providing our exhibitors with a full stand 
rental reimbursement. 

Lastly, TEFAF is	pleased to announce that an online initiative is underway 
for fall 2020. Details will be communicated at a later stage. 
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